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St Michael's School is a
school community founded

by the Sisters of Mercy in
1914.



We aspire to be a secure,

caring learning environment
where commitment to Faith,

Truth, Service and
Compassion are encouraged

as a way of life.



NAPLAN

Well done to our Year 3 & 5 students who handled their first NAPLAN assessment on Wednesday so

confidently! We were incredibly proud of them and we wish them all the best for next week for their

remaining assessments: Monday 9am Reading / Wednesday 9am Language Conventions / Thursday 9.30am

Numeracy

Swimming Carnival

Thank you to all parents who supported and assisted at our swimming carnival yesterday. Yet again, it was a

great day and we congratulate all students who participated on their effort, sportsmanship and

encouragement of their teammates. Thank you to Mr Michael Sheridan for co-ordinating the event and to all

the staff who assisted Michael in various ways. 

Staff Learning

On Tuesday last week on our student free day, our staff engaged with our professional learning presenter,

Jenny Jongst, on enhancing our teaching capabilities in the area of Information and Communication

Technology (ICT). We will be partnering with Jenny throughout the year to engage in coaching for teachers

in this area. 

On Monday, myself and the Assistant Principals joined leadership teams from around the state for the

CEWA Leader's Forum at the Perth Convention and Exhibition Centre. Speakers included Hon. Jacinta

Collins (Executive Director, National Catholic Education Commission), Eva Skira AO (Chairperson, Catholic 

Education Commission of WA), Dr Debra Sayce (Executive Director, CEWA) and Archbishop Timothy

Costelloe.

Kindy and Three-Year Olds 2024

Interviews commenced this week for our Kindergarten and Three-Year-Old programs for 2024 and will

continue over the next few weeks. We still have places available for 2023 and 2024, so please spread the

word among your networks!

Wishing you a wonderful weekend!

Dr Siobhan Galos

Principal

MESSAGE FROM THE
PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Lá Fhéile Pádraig sona duit! Happy St. Patrick's Day!
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FAITH FOR THE JOURNEY

As we journey through the season of Lent, beginning back on Ash Wednesday, we are reminded of the
three pillars of Lent: Prayer, Fasting and Almsgiving. We have launched Caritas Australia’s Project

Compassion for 2023, where we are raising funds for people living in poverty. 



Please consider giving generously this year to our Caritas boxes located in each classroom. 













KEY DATES
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MERIT AWARD WINNERS

Parent Meetings Continue  

Year 3 - Bassendean Library Excursion 

Harmony Day

Assembly 

Interschool Swimming Carnival 

Year 5 & 6 - STEM Excursion

Whole School Mass 

Stations of the Cross & Assembly 

Term One Concludes  

Term Two Commences for Students 
 






20-30 March



20 March



21 March



23 March



31 March



3 April



5 April



6 April



6 April



27 April

Science
Year 3 - Olivia S.
Year 4 - Abigail B.
Year 5 - Corey L.
Year 6 - Emily Q.

Music
PP - Amani S.
Year 1 - Hamish C.
Year 2 - Liv B.

Art
Year 3 - Ava F.
Year 4 - Pemberton B.
Year 5 - Siobhan W.
Year 6 - Eimi N.

Physical Education
PP - Elijah R.
Year 1 - Madeline M.
Year 2 - Amelia D.






Faction Swimming Carnival  

Congratulations to Kelleher on being the winners of the 2023 Faction Swimming Carnival. All of the

swimmers should be so proud of their achievements and outstanding sportsmanship on the day.

Thank you to all the staff and parents who helped make the carnival such a success. 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPALS'  NEWS
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Year 6 Cricket Carnival

Congratulations to our Year 6 cricketers who last week competed in the Interschool Cricket

Carnival. They represented the school with pride. It was a beautiful day that was enjoyed by all. The

boys team finished 4th and the girls finished 5th overall. 

 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPALS'  NEWS
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Parent Meetings 

Over the next two weeks, classroom teachers will be conducting

parent/teacher interviews. This is an opportunity to touch base with

your child’s teacher and discuss their start to the year. These

meetings are no longer than 10-15 minutes and we ask that you

adhere to the time so later meetings are not held up. If you require a

longer discussion, please arrange this with the classroom teacher. If

you have recently met with the classroom teacher or have an

upcoming meeting, there is no need to book an additional meeting

through this process. To book a time with your classroom teacher,

please follow the link that was emailed last Friday. Thank you for the

ongoing support of your child’s learning.  

 



ASSISTANT PRINCIPALS'  NEWS
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W a r m  r e g a r d s ,

Mrs Jo Borg and Mr Michael Sheridan

A s s i s t a n t  P r i n c i p a l s

Tuesday March 21 is Harmony Day! 



All students are invited to wear an orange accessory or clothing item, 
or a traditional item or outfit that represents their family's rich culture and identity.

Harmony Week celebrates Australia’s vast cultural diversity.
It’s about inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone.​
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TERM 2 WINTER UNIFORMS

STILL LIFE ART
Still Life Art with Donnelly  

The most popular member of our school community was the star of art classes this week when the

students had the opportunity to create portraits of Donnelly. 

Term 2 is fast approaching and students will be required to dress in their winter
uniform. Please place your order for winter uniforms ASAP to ensure that your size
is in stock. 

Please note that the uniform shop will be closed on Friday 24 March 2023,
however online ordering through QuickCliq will still be available.
 
The uniform shop will be opened on Thursday 6 April from 8.30am to 9.15am  for
parents wishing to purchase winter uniforms for Term 2.
 
All online orders placed after 8am on Thursday 6 April 2023 via QuickCliq will not
be distributed until Friday 28 April 2023 (Term 2 Week 1). The uniform shop will
be closed during the April school holidays.



YEAR SIX NEWS
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This term in Year 6, we have been exploring the area of Civics and Citizenship. Over the past week,

we discussed the shared values that Australian citizens uphold and display, such has respect and

giving everyone a ‘fair go’. We learnt that these values are a part of our democratic way of life.

 

In this activity, we worked in groups to discuss and display one of these values. We thought about

what this value looks like, sounds like and feels like, and where it is seen in society. We really

enjoyed coming up with ideas and then adding some pictures.



YEAR SIX SCIENCE
P A G E  1 0  

…



























In Science with Mrs Forsey, the Year 6 students have been

studying the Earth & Space unit. As part of an investigation

into how sudden geological changes and  extreme weather

conditions can affect the surface of the Earth, the students

created volcanic eruptions in the playground. Using the

iPad to take slow motion videos, the students were able to

study the changes taking place.  



PARENTS AND FRIENDS NEWS
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PARENTS AND FRIENDS NEWS
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COMMUNITY NEWS
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The inclusion of any community advertising does not constitute or imply endorsement,
sponsorship or recommendation thereof by St. Michael’s School.

St. Michael’s does not accept any responsibility or liability for the conduct or content of these
advertisements, sites and the offerings made by the third parties.
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ADHD & Your Child
Protective Behaviours
Engaging Adolescents
123 Magic & Emotion Coaching

Midvale Hub Parenting Services available include:

see website for details https://www.midvalehub.org.au/

https://www.midvalehub.org.au/
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ST MICHAEL'S SCHOOL

http://www.stmichaelsbass.wa.edu.au/
http://www.stmichaelsbass.wa.edu.au/

